
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

16 March 2022 
 

We began our meeting at 1901, with Dan Huber presiding. Our meeting was both in 
person and on Zoom. We started with intros.  
 
Minutes of the previous meeting were accepted. 
 
The Treasurer’s report indicated a general balance of 4566.50 and a VE balance of 
306.43 
 
Deb Henderson volunteered to be the club Treasurer. A motion as such was made and 
seconded. The vote was unanimous.  
 
Field Day – June 24-26 at Dean’s place in Lake George. Some discussion to replace one 
EZ-UP, which was wind damaged last year. Ed Bretag will look into replacing it. 
 
Campfest – Aug 26 
 
Laird’s radio equipment is now posted on the club website. 
 
VE – ARRL has not received the last package that was sent. Probably lost in the mail. 
 
EchoLink – we discussed current status of Bill’s link and Dan’s link. 
 
Jeff – KQ6UT, found a Kenwood TK805, which matches what we use as repeater link 
radios. He indicated it was available to the club. 
 
It was noted the the Teller County OEM is gone. Stay tuned.  
 
The meeting closed at 1930 
 
11 Members, 2 Guests 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary. 
 


